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Important Dates and Messages: 

 

 Sports Day will be this Monday 11th June.  

9.30am – Morning Nursery  

1.00pm – All Day Nursery and Afternoon 

Nursery. 

Please send your child to nursery wearing 

their PE kit and a top in their sports day 

colour. At the end of sports day we will 

take the children back to the classroom. 

You are more than welcome to take your 

child home at the earlier time rather than 

waiting for the end of the session. We look 

forward to seeing you there! 

 

 Next week please send in a photograph (not a 

precious one) of your child’s dad or an 

important role model in your child’s life. The 

children will spend time sharing these and we 

will display these in our ‘Creative Area’ to 

inspire the children to make a Father’s Day 

card or a card for another important person in 

their life.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  This week we have been… 

 Learning about the American 

President Theodore (Teddy) 

Roosevelt and how teddy bears 

came to be created and named 

after him! 

 

 Comparing old and new teddy 

bears and looking at the 

similarities and differences. 

 

 The children have helped to look 

for a teddy bear that was ‘lost’ in 

school and have created ‘lost’ 

posters to help find it. 

 

 Practising for Sports Day in P.E. 

This has included getting changed 

into P.E. kits for the first time! 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Birthdays: 

Happy 4th Birthday to Leo and 

Alex! 

 

In Phonics we have spent time 

recapping the sounds we have already 

learnt. 

 


